
Dear Chair Salinas and members of the House Committee on Health Care, 

 

I’m writing in opposition to HB 2220 as introduced.  

I am concerned with the follow: 

- What extra training do dentists have to administer vaccines? 

- Most clinics or doctors’ offices request that the patient stay onsite for a short time after 

vaccination to watch for reactions. If this occurs in a dental office what measures or training will 

the office have to deal with the reaction? 

- Do dental offices have the proper storage for vaccines?  

 

I believe that the administration of vaccines should stay with the family doctor or clinic to provide the 

best safety and proper procedures. Letting each specialist stay in their own field and provide the fullest 

extent possible of care to their patients seems like the most reasonable solution. 

 

Thank You, 

Stacy Cayce 


